June 4, 2003

Monterey Peninsula

Water Management District
5 Harris Court, Bldg. G, P.O. Box 85, Monterey, CA 93942-0085
(831) 658-5600, Fax (831) 644-9560, hitp://www.mpwmd.dst.ca.us

NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING
MEETING

SEASIDE BASIN GROUND WATER
MANAGEMENT ORDINANCES

Notice of Preparation of an
Environmental Impact Report

The Monterey Peninsula Water Management District (MPWMD) invites you to attend a
public scoping meeting regarding the environmental review of interim ordinances
associated with the proposed Seaside Basin Ground Water Management Plan. The
MPWMD is proposing the adoption of ordinances that will allow:

e Immediate implementation (within 1 to 2 years) of actions to help protect the
Seaside Basin from depletion and contamination from seawater intrusion until
a comprehensive Seaside Basin Ground Water Management Plan is developed,
adopted, and long-term management options are in place.

As part of this process the MPWMD is developing an environmental impact report (EIR)
that will analyze impacts and alternatives to the proposed project (i.e., the interim
ordinances). Copies of the NOP are available at the District office.

WHEN: Monday, June 9, 2003, 6:00 to 7:00 p.m.

WHERE: Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
5 Harris Court, Building G
Monterey, CA 93940

Your Participation is Encouraged

We hope all interested persons will be able to attend this public scoping meeting.
District staff and consultants will be available during and after the meeting to answer
questions or discuss specific items of interest. For those that are unable to attend bul
would like to be kept informed about Seaside Basin ground water management issues,
please contact the District at (831) 658-5640.
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